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Hi Amy,

I believe we are now all square with this. We know we will need to train new GAs to handle some of the extra load, but we're very happy with the whole arrangement.

Best, Richard

________________________________________

From: Amy Nathanson [nathanson.7@osu.edu]

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2009 9:34 PM

To: Richard Dutton

Subject: Re: English 269

Hi Richard,

I just wanted to follow up with you on the matter of adding ENGL 269 as

a premajor course for our Journalism students.  We would like to submit

our proposal soon and, if everything is okay with you, include a letter

of concurrence from English.

If you could please let me know where you are on this, I'd really

appreciate it.

Thanks very much,

Amy

Richard Dutton wrote:

> Amy,

>

> That sounds excellent to me. I'm running it past the people in the field to see how they feel about it!

>

> Richard

>

> ________________________________________

> From: Amy Nathanson [nathanson.7@osu.edu]

> Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2009 1:50 PM

> To: Richard Dutton

> Subject: Re: English 269

>

> Thanks very much for your quick response.  We plan to begin our new

> program in Autumn 2010.

>

> As for how many students we'd expect to take the course:  currently

> we have about 130 students who apply to the journalism major each

> year -- we expect a modest increase based on the new major (let's say

> to 150).  So the maximum number we'd expect to take ENGL 269 in the

> first year would be around 150.  However, not all students will take

> the course right away, so that number will probably be smaller than

> 150.  So for now, I think we'd be in good shape if we could count on

> you offering 4-5 sections of the course in the first year to

> accommodate our students.  Over time, and as we see how things play

> out, we may need to adjust it some.

>

> How does this sound?

>

> Amy

>

> At 03:17 PM 10/5/2009, you wrote:

>

>> Dear Amy (if I may),

>>

>> Valerie Lee has forwarded me your message about a letter of

>> concurrence re having your Journalism majors take our 269 as a

>> pre-major course. I have heard about all this in general terms, and

>> know that my colleagues are enthusiastic about this. But I'm not

>> sure about a few of the practicalities, such as when you expect this

>> to start and approximately how many students you would anticipate

>> taking the course. We will, of course, have to do some planning for this.

>>

>> Very best, Richard

>>

>>

>>

>> Richard Dutton

>> Humanities Distinguished Professor and Chair,

>> Department of English,

>> Ohio State University,

>> 164 W. 17th Ave.

>> Columbus, OH 43210-1370

>>

>> 614 292 5802

>> Fax 614 292 7816

>> dutton42@humanities.osu.edu

>>

>>

>

> Amy Nathanson, Ph.D.

> Associate Professor

> School of Communication

> Ohio State University

> Columbus, OH 43210

> 

